
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MILLARD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Planning Commission will conduct a public 
hearing on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 at 6:30pm at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 
West, Delta, Utah, for the purpose of receiving public comment on a Non-Public Water System 
Rule as proposed by the Central Utah Public Health Department.  The public is invited to attend 
and comments are welcomed. 
 

Non-public Water System:   Any potable water system that is not subject to regulation  
by the Utah Drinking Water Board (a non-public water system would serve less than  
25 people, or typically fewer than 8 connections). 

 
Copies of the proposed Non-Public Water System Rule are available for public inspection and 
can be viewed at the Millard County Offices in Delta, County Clerks Office in Fillmore, and the 
Central Utah Public Health Department’s  Delta, Fillmore, and Richfield offices. 
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